
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT
JULY 7, 2006 MARK MAZZAFERRO (707) 649-5462

CITY TO HOLD STUDY SESSION ON FIRE DEPARTMENT ANALYSIS

The City of Vallejo will hold a study session at 7 p.m. on Monday, July 10,

2006 to describe the study methodology and to obtain public comments and

questions of the private company conducting the study of Vallejo Fire

Department resources. The study session, facilitated by Citygate Associates, will

be held in Vallejo City Council Chambers, 555 Santa Clara St.

The following topics will be addressed at this forum:

 An analysis of the effectiveness of Vallejo’s current fire station locations.

 An analysis of the efficiency of the current deployment scheme of

resources within the City’s fire stations.

 An analysis of the Fire Department’s ability to meet the listed standards.

 Recommendations for changes in fire station locations to meet the current

needs of the City and to optimize service delivery.

 Recommendations for new fire station locations to meet the growth needs

of the City.

 Recommendations for deployment of existing resources within the City’s

fire stations to optimize service delivery.

 Recommendations for deployment of new resources to meet current and

future needs.

Citygate Associates were hired by the City Council to examine the Fire

Department’s ability to provide services to the citizens of Vallejo and are seeking

public input in the process.

When: Monday July 10, 2006

Where: Council Chambers, 555 Santa Clara Street, Vallejo

Time: 7 p.m.


